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December 8, 2021     
 
Jeanette Brugger, OTIS 
1401 John F. Kennedy Blvd. Ste 143 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
Re: CCRA  Affirms Its Support for Two-Way Bicycle Lane on Market Street, from 20th to 23rd. 
  
Dear Jeannette, 
  
Thank you so much for informing us that the two-way bicycle lane on Market Street, between 20th 
and 23rd, will be switching from the south side of the street to the north side. Our support for this 
project continues unabated. 
  
When we approved this project in April, we based our decision on three main points: a bike lane on 
this stretch of road is badly needed; motor vehicles will continue to have the four lanes they have 
today; loss of curbside parking is minimal, and loss of Zone 1 residential parking permit spaces is 
zero. Moving the bike lane to the north side of the street has no effect on any of these issues. 
  
We are happy to affirm our continued support for this project, and stand ready for further 
consultations as needed. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
Richard Gross,  
President 
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